
 

23 October 2023 

 
Dear Members and Partners: 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and safe. 
 
As we prepare for the holiday season, it is essential to recognize the invaluable support of our esteemed members and 
sponsors who have been the cornerstone of ANZCHAM's success. Your unwavering commitment and dedication to our 
cause have been instrumental in fostering a thriving community of like-minded individuals and businesses. 
 
With this, I am thrilled to announce ANZCHAM's annual Christmas Celebration, which will take place on the 5th of 
December 2023, 6:00 to 8:00 p.m., at the Makati Diamond Residences. This event promises to be a heartwarming 
gathering of our community, providing a unique opportunity to connect and celebrate the holidays together with over 
200 attendees. 
 
To help us bring this event to life and take full advantage of the marketing opportunities this event offers in branding 
and publicity, we are personally inviting you to join us as a Naming Partner or an Event Partner! 
 
We are looking for: 
 

• Naming Partners, Event Partners and Booth Exhibitors 
o Attached you will find a detailed description of the partnership packages being offered for the event 

 

• Raffle Donations 
o We are seeking items worth Php 5,000 or more to be used for raffle 

▪ Works of art (e.g. paintings, sculptures, framed art, must be in good condition) 
▪ Rare collectible items (e.g. wines, memorabilia, autographed items preferably with 

authentication) 
▪ Gadgets, appliances, jewelry, homeware (must be brand new) 
▪ Gift Certificates / Vouchers (e.g. 3 day, 2 night stays, overnight stays, food & beverage 

vouchers) 
 
Your involvement as a Partner will not only amplify the impact of this event but also further strengthen the bonds 
within our community. A portion of the proceeds from this event will be donated to a chosen charity, reinforcing our 
commitment to giving back to the community. Should you have any questions, please email marketing@anzcham.com. 
We deeply value your continued support and believe that together, we can make this Christmas Celebration a 
resounding success. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Benj Romualdez 

President, ANZCHAM Philippines  

mailto:marketing@anzcham.com

